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Parents and Guardians,       January 25, 2021 
 
As we welcome back our K-6 students, we wanted to inform you that there are several food service 
choices available to your children who are either in-school learning, distance learning, or home schooling. 
Currently the Lowell School District is operating food service under a USDA waiver that extends the 
summer food program. This waiver enables Lowell School District to provide food services to all children 
18 years and younger. This waiver is currently set to expire on June 30, 2021. 
 
In-School Learning 
All in-school learning students will have breakfast and lunch served in school. All meals served will be 
FREE OF CHARGE to all in-school students Monday through Friday.  
 
 Distance Learners and All Other Children 
Any students who are distance learning, or children not enrolled in school who are 18 years and younger, 
have two options for food service – Lundy Drive Through and Bus Route Delivery. 
 
Lundy Drive-Thru 
The Lundy Drive-Thru operates each Tuesday from 11am to 1pm., Families will receive meals for seven 
days for each distance learner or child 18 and younger not enrolled in school. You cannot pick up food 
at the drive through for students receiving meals in school. 
 
Bus Route Delivery 
The bus route delivery will operate each day Monday through Friday. One designated route will go out 
each school day. This delivery will provide seven days’ worth of meals for all distance learners and for 
children not enrolled in school who are 18 years and younger. You can pick up food from the route 
closest to you or meet another route stop that works better for you and your family. 
 
Disclaimer:  You cannot pick up food from the routes and the drive through. Please choose what works 
best for you and your family. In-school learning students are served meals free of charge during the 
school day. You cannot pick up food at the drive through or the route stops for students receiving 
meals in school. 
 
 
CACFP Nutrition Education and Student Enrichment Activities 
There are many fun and creative ways to keep children busy. Log into the Lowell School District website, 
and then click the link for menus and nutrition from the Resources section. You will be directed to the 
food service website. Once there, browse around or go to the nutrition education tab. You will find many 
fun games and informative content on nutrition and health. Children can explore and learn as they eat 
their after school snack. 
For questions or information, please call the food service department at 541-554-4969. 
 
 

THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER. 


